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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: jay [garsurg@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 11:44 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002513

July 30, 2009 
 
 
TO:  Steven Plunkett 
 
RE:  Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002513 
 
 
 
Good morning, Mr. Plunkett, 
 
Lat summer I submitted a report on paper which you converted to electronic for me.  I had heard nothing since then and 
assumed that we were through with the process.  I am now in receipt of a letter from you dated July 24, 2009 indicating, I 
think, that we have more to do.  I am not at all sophisticated in these matters and have a great deal of difficulty 
understanding and following the type of government policies and regulations such as the ones related to the small tank 
that were removed from the property my late father sold several years ago. 
 
I will give you a call, hopefully tomorrow, to ask your assistance in getting closure on this matter. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Jay Garfinkle 


